
 
 
From: Jamie Jacobs [mailto:jjacobs@heritage.org.nz]  

Sent: Thursday, 15 March 2018 1:27 p.m. 
To: Louise Walker-5004 

Subject: RE: follow-up 

 
Kia ora Louise, 
 
Attached are two files. The first is an example of the HNZPT letter and attachments sent to private 
landowners in Areas A, B, and C in December 2017 about our submission on the Proposed Marlborough 
Environment Plan and informing them a workshop was planned for February 2018 (date to be finalised 
later). The second is an example of the HNZPT letter sent to the same landowners in February 2018 with 
the date and location of the workshop.  
 
We are in the process of preparing a list of landowners in Area C who should have received these letters 
with notations about whether they attended the workshop (and in one case RSVPd in the affirmative, but in 
the end did not attend).  
 
Please me know if the panel and/or the council would like additional information about this consultation. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
Jamie 





































 
From: Jamie Jacobs [mailto:jjacobs@heritage.org.nz]  

Sent: Friday, 16 March 2018 12:43 p.m. 

To: Louise Walker-5004 
Cc: Brian Ruawai-Hamilton; Christine Barnett 

Subject: landowner information 

 
Kia ora Louise, 
 
As part of the consultation process about our further submission related to the Wairua Bar and Lagoons, 
Finbar Kiddle, our planner at the time, made email and/or telephone contact with representatives and 
members of Rangitāne, Ngāti Toa, and Ngāti Rarua, and sent the December letter I forwarded to private 
landowners in Areas A, B, and C. I followed up with the iwi by email and phone in January and February, 
and sent the second letter from February forwarded to you yesterday. I also met Wendy Hyne, Trust 
chairperson for Rangitāne o Wairau, in our Wellington office about the further submission. Related to the 
question posed to me on Monday, the list below are the private landowners in Area C who should have 
received letters and whether they attended the workshop about the further submission held on 21 
February 2018. 
 
Private owners in Area C sent letters Attended workshop? 
Alison and Robin Orchard Yes (Alison Orchard) 
John Robert Lethbridge Tripe No 
Anthony and Dorothy Chaytor No 
Miranda Chaytor No 
Jonathan Waddy No 
The Starborough Hunt Incorporated Yes (Paul Vavasour)  
Christina MacDonald No 
Phillip MacDonald No 
Haysley MacDonald No (RSVPd in the affirmative, but did not attend) 
Amoroa Luke No (but I believe was among those in our group who attended the hearing on Monday) 
 

Let me know if you need additional information. 
 
Cheers, 
Jamie 
 
 


